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Dear Stephane,

Fondation du Centre de sante de Clare 

Clare Health Centre Foundation 
8559 route 1 I 8559 Highway 1 

C.P 128, Centre-de-Meteghan IP. 0. Box 128, Meteghan Centre
N.-E. /N.S. BOW 2KO 

902-778-1900Icontact@chcfoundation.caIwww.chcfoundation.ca

The 25th Annual Belliveau Motors Golf Tournament played at the Clare Golf and
Country Club on August 2nd was again an outstanding success. The sportsmanship
and generosity of all the teams was again quite apparent. 

The Clare Health Centre Foundation with the support and collaboration of Belliveau
Motors Limited proudly hosted the successful, sunny, fun filled day of golf. As in past 
years, the proceeds from the tournament will go towards the purchase of new medical
equipment and for the upkeep of existing equipment at the Clare Health Centre as 
well as support !'Atelier de Clare, our local non-profit Adult Service/Workshop Centre. 

The generosity of the business community and the citizens of the area was 
overwhelming for this fundraiser. We had an amazing turnout, and raised $37,894.14
in total. Proceeds from the tournament itself ($37,207.14) will go to the Clare Health 
Centre Foundation and funds raised at the putting green activity ($687.00) went to 
support !'Atelier de Clare. Your attendance and support have played an important role
in our event success. 

In closing, the Clare Health Centre Foundation would like to personally thank you for
contributing to and participating in our annual fundraising event. We hope to see you
at the event again next year on July 31st 2020. 

Best 
,

ards,

,� Li6nel d'Entremont 
Event leader Coordinator
Clare Health Centre Foundation
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